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 FRIENDS OF BAGSHOT INFANT SCHOOL ASSOCIATION (FOBSA) 

 AUTUMN NEWSLETTER 2024 

FOBSA UPDATE 
A warm welcome from your 
new FOBSA Committee. 
A huge thank you to all the 
parents who have joined 
FOBSA to help us run all the 
events this year. 
At our AGM we said a sad 
goodbye to Erin who has been 
a credit to the PTA. Tiz Carter 
will be staying on as 
chairperson along with Martin 
Richardson as treasurer.   
We welcomed Emily Simmons 
Wright as our new secretary, 
along with other new members 
of the committee. 
We have shared details of the 
class reps below, do say hello. 
We can also be reached via 
email: 

friendsofbagshot@hotmail.com 

or send us a message on 
Facebook @FOBSA 

 

Class Reps for 2024/2025 
Maple –   Katie Feltham 
Cherry – Zoe Liddle 
Beech – Michelle Hazel and 
Judith Costin 
Oak – Nicola Kapur 
Cedar – Sarah May and Jo 
Fastnedge 
Holly – Jo Jones and Becky 
Jackson 
 

  
EXCITING DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 

 

• 25th October – Cake sale and fancy-dress sale 

• 8rd November --Mufti day 

• 23rd November 12pm-2pm --Christmas fair  

• 24th January --Party night school disco 

• 13th July – Summer fair 
 
Class rep request 
Cherry, Oak and Maple class are in search of a 2nd class rep. If you feel 
you could help in this role, please speak with your class rep listed or 
contact FOBSA through the provided email address or their Facebook 
page. Class reps support parents, especially new ones, by providing 
guidance and encouraging involvement in FOBSA activities.  
 
Fancy Dress Sale 25th October 
We will be collecting any good condition outgrown fancy dress from 18th 
October, for a sale to take place after school on the 25th October. We 
would be extremely grateful for anything you have spare. You can leave 
them on our FOBSA table in the school hall at pick up. Everything will be 
priced at £1.50. Grab yourself a bargain before Halloween! 
 
Cake sale 25th October 
Any donations are greatly appreciated. If homemade please indicate 
whether they are suitable for those with specific dietary requirements 
i.e. nut, gluten and/or dairy free. Please no nuts. All donations can be 
brought in at morning drop off on the day. 
 
Happy School Bag Collection 26th November 
We would be so grateful if you could hold onto any outgrown clothes 
and shoes in good condition as we will be collecting these from 8am on 
the day. Bags will be coming home in book bags should you need them. 
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